
TIGER PULSE

9/21 Logan F.
9/22 Jude W.

9/25 Hailey R.
9/26 Kade K.
9/27 Lance S.

UPCOMING EVENTS

TRI-TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS

Our mission is to guarantee that every student achieves high levels of learning and development.
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9/23  Board Meeting 6:00pm
10/7  Early Dismissal 12:30pm

10/8  PTO Meeting 6:00pm
10/8  Fall Concert 6:00pm

10/16-18 Fall Break
10/26 Trunk or Treat

SPORT EVENTS
9/21 Cross Country @ New Prairie 8:00am
9/23 JV/V Girls Volleyball @ Winamac 5:00pm
9/24 MS Girls Volleyball vs South Central (H) 4:30pm
9/24 JV/V Girls Volleyball vs Washington Twp. (H) 5:00pm
9/25 MS Girls Volleyball @ LaPorte 4:30pm
9/25 JV/V Girls Volleyball vs Oregon Davis (H) 5:00pm
9/26 MS Girls Volleyball @ Kouts 4:30pm
9/27 JV/V Girls Volleyball @ Covenant Christian 5:00pm

BIRTHDAYS

www.tritownship.k12.in.us

MONDAY
Donut holes

Chicken patty
Baby bakers
Broccoli

Chilled fruit
Milk TUESDAY

Breakfast pizza
Nacho grande
Mexican rice
Mixed veggies
Chilled fruit

Milk

WEDNESDAY
Muffin

Tiger bowl
Corn

Biscuit
Chilled fruit

Milk THURSDAY
Breakfast pizza
Mini corn dogs
Cheese potatoes

Carrots
Chilled fruit

Milk

FRIDAY
French toast sticks

Pizza
Potato wedges

Salad
Slushie/fruit

Milk

MENU
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Friday, 9/27
Pork Chop Dinner

Sponsored by Salem Church
Held at Tri-Township School

4:30-7:00pm Saturday, 9/28
5K Run/Walk

Sponsored by Tri-Township 
Althetic Department

Held at Tri-Township School
8:00am start time

Saturday, 9/28
Nelson’s Chicken

Sponsored by Tri-Township School
Held at Scarecrow Square

11:00am-5pm
(while supplies last)

Sunday, 9/29
Corn Hole Tournament

Sponsored by Tri-Township
Girls’ Basketball

Held at Tri-Township School
9:00am registration begins



October
PTO Happenings

October 9-23
Butter Braids Fundraiser

October 15
Popcorn Day

October 26
Trunk or Treat 3:30 - 5pm
MS Dance 6:00 - 7:30pm

HS Dance - 8:00 - 10:00pm
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All students in grades 8-11
will be taking either the
PSAT 8/9 or PSAT/NMSQT on

September 23rd. Students who
have testing accommodations
need to return the consent

form to Mrs. Kramer in order
for the school to apply for

testing accommodations
through the College Board.
This process can take up to
six weeks, so forms need to

be turned in as soon as
possible.

Doughnuts with
Grownups was a huge
success!  Thank you

to all of our
visitors for coming

to spend the
morning with your
student, it was

nice to see
everyone.  Big
thanks to PTO,

staff and students
for helping put
this together!

Also a HUGE THANK
YOU to Family

Express for their
generous donation
of the doughnuts!


